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With over two hundred and forty Scouts and Guides from twenty different groups it is 

believed that this year was probably the largest camp that we have run. Based from 
Rhydd Covert the weekend provided the opportunity to take part in activities from flying 

to caving, from mountain boarding to pony trekking, from power boating to rafting. 

Groups came from near and far and everyone was enthusiastic to try new things as well 
as helping out with running some of the activities. 

 

Yet again we were fortunate to have two dry days after a rather wet Friday night, this 

enabled all the activities to go ahead as planned. An unexpected addition to the camp was 
the fantastic firework display on Saturday night - not something we provide every year! 

 

The team would like to thank everyone who helped with the weekend. To everyone that 

helped with instructing on activities, coordinated groups around on-site, escorted groups 
to off-site activities, helped with transporting groups to and from activities and the leaders 

who brought their groups along to the camp – without you all we just couldn’t do it! 

 

We hope you all enjoyed the weekend as much as we did and look forward to seeing you 
all again soon 

 

The Activate Team 
 

 

below are a compilation of comments and thanks from leaders. 
 

Honeybourne Scouts would like to thank you and the Activate Team for a fantastic weekend. We 
cant wait till next time. Once again many thanks and looking forward to seeing you all in the near 
future. – Phillip Hale (Honeybourne Scouts) 
 
Just wanted to say to you and your team on behalf of the young people and leaders from KD9, a 
big thank you for a great weekend. We all had a great time. – Ian Setchell (KD9 Scouts) 
 
Thank you to you and all the Team who provided such an excellent Activate Camp Programme 
again this year. We at Areley Kings had a great time and enjoyed the activities. The scouts 

particularly enjoyed mountain boarding and hope you will be running it again next year as it was 
"awesome" - Helga Hall (Areley Kings Scouts) 
 

Thanks to the Activate Team for putting on a fantastic camp yet again, all kids at Badsey Scouts 
went home with smiles on their faces. - John Sparrow (1st Badsey Scouts) 
 

Brilliant camp again :-) Big thanks to all at Activate for making it happen. – David Richards 
 
thank you for another fantastically organised camp! – Janet Richards (2nd Hagley Guides) 
 
KD9 scouts had great time at activate camp, great opportunities to try different, new and great 
activities, many thanks to the activate team – Rachel Setchell (KD9 Scouts) 
 

TThhee  AACCTTIIVVAATTEE  TTeeaamm  
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